
P.7 Moving On 
Best of luck to all our P.7 children as they leave 

Foley. Clare, Conor, Emma, Lorcan, Ellie,  

Darragh, Cait, Joanna and Rory have been great  

ambassadors for our school and will be missed. 

We’re sure they will thrive in St. Patrick’s and 

look forward to seeing them again when they  

return to Foley to discuss their new experiences .  

Foley News 

 

Principal’s  Message 

 

Sadly we come to the end of 

the 2014-2015 School Year. 

The children and ourselves 

will look back on this year 

with a sense of pride and 

achievement. Well done to 

all the children of the 

school who have given us so 

many great memories and 

moments to cherish. Thank-

you to you, our parents, for 

your continued support. 

May all have a peaceful, 

safe and enjoyable Summer 

Vacation. 

Lastly, I wish our Primary 7 

Class a fond farewell and 

best wishes for the future. 

You have made a very     

special contribution to the 

life of our school. 

Martin Kelly 

Principal 

I s su e  2 4 .  
J u n e  
2 0 1 5 .   

End of Year Show    

A big thank you to everyone who at-

tended the  Foley end of year show. It 

was great to see so many people and 

the feedback was superb. Well done to 

the children 

of Foley for 

working so 

hard and showing off their talents. The 

quality of singing, playing and dancing was 

excellent and marked a fitting end to a 

busy and productive year.  

 



 

 

 

 

Congratulations 

Rory! 
 

Well done to Rory in P.7 after 

being presented with the       

annual School Spirit Trophy. 

Awarded annually to a P.7 for 

their contribution to life at   

Foley. Will you be next? 

 

H e a d B o y &  
G i r l — 
L o r ca n  &  
E m ma.  

Dates to Remember 

 

School reopens on Tuesday 1st September 

School Trip. 
 

A great time was had by all on our annual school trip. This 

year we headed to Tayto Park in County Meath. The classes 

saw how crisps were made in the Tayto Factory. We had din-

ner and went animal spotting in the wildlife park. The older 

daredevils went on the climbing walls and the amazing roller 

coaster and the younger boys and girls were spoilt for choice 

with rides galore. A great time was had by all.  

Sports Day 2015 

A fantastic sunny day helped ensure that Sports Day 2015 was a day to  

remember. A large variety of events made sure there was something for everyone 

and the day ended with a whole school race which Jack in P.1 won! Thanks to  

Mullan’s Spar for sponsoring the day and to Karol McQuade for his help with  

organization.  


